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Technology Report

For the December 2024 School Board Meeting

The technology director responded to 46 calls for assistance since the last
board meeting. I've been busy with a number of things, repairing student
damaged chromebook screens, installing security patches to the district
network switches and wireless access points. Staar EOC retesting is taking
place at this time with no issues reported. I'm getting our network as ready
as possible for the spring EOC testing as there will be some major overhaul
of the testing software that | am preparing for now. The benchmarks we do
at the campuses use the same software so it allows us to practice how that
system operates. Our TEA exterior door audit for the Junior High took place
in November, with no findings. The auditor will return in January for an
inspection of either Elementary or High School, but we are not told which
campus anymore. We will have a number of live streaming events from the
band and others in December. Our District Safety Committee plans to meet
again on January 6th and will hear from our local law enforcement. iOS 8.2
and MacOS 15.2 has been released along with ChromeOS 130. It's a
continual process these days of installing updates to devices on our
network to keep things as secure as possible.



